
P.G. Department of Computer Science 

Lecture to School Students 

The Department of Computer Science, Sri Guru Teg Bahadur Khalsa College, Sri Anandpur 

Sahib, Punjab delivered a talk on the basics of computer to the students of different schools on 

17 February, 2022. The lecture started with a beautiful welcome message from Dr.Jasvir Singh, 

Principal, SGTB Khalsa College, Sri Anandpur Sahib during the inauguration session. In this 

lecture Prof. Jagdeep Kaur and Prof. Amanapreet Kaur taught basics of computer to the students. 

The primary objective of this lecture was to introduce the students with applications of computer 

science. It was very practical and informative session as per the feedback received from the 

students. 
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